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Subject: Public Hearing Comments
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 at 3:58:52 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources), tedbeaman53@gmail.com

Comments on 2022-R-A-0011: Low Emission Vehicle Program

Name: Theodore Beaman
Phone: 13025804530
Email Address: tedbeaman53@gmail.com
OrganizaTon: 

Comments:
I believe that the new regulaTons proposed by the Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental
Control which require that 42% of new car sales must be electric starTng in 2026 is a sound and wise policy. By
following California's lead and adopTng the California standards mandaTng an end to the sale in our state of newly
manufactured gasoline vehicles in ten years, I believe that we in Delaware can mighTly contribute to the greatest
crisis of our Tme: global warming. And, oh by the way, our country will get rich(er) by the doing the right thing. 


